
 

 

In this issue: 

• A new advertiser 

• Membership forms 

a committee 

• June Luncheon 

plans 

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2025… and with luck, Spring! 

Much has transpired since our 11/2024  Newsletter and Luncheon. Depending 
upon your political persuasion, much of the news relates to the precarious nature 
of benefits we count on for our longevity as well as fiscal well being. However, 
not all is lost.. should we choose to unite and fight. 

Our organization is but a part of a statewide Association of Retired Educators 
who have given their time and talents over the course of many fruitful years. Our 
strength is in our numbers— as an aggregate as well as in our financial support 
with dues. RENY keeps our voice vibrant and strident.  jim howard, editor 
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